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February 13,'1996*
,

Mr. Paul Gunter, Director I

Reactor Watchdog Project . |

Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch yo -2 /'f |

Nuclear Information and Resource Service )
1424 16th Street, NW, Suite 601

|Washington,.DC 20036 '

Mr. William decamp, Jr.
Founding Trustee
Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch
P.O. Box 243 ,

'Island Heights, NJ 08732

Dear Messrs. Gunter and decamp:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with an update on the status of
your Section 2.206 petition dated December 8, 1994. Since my last letter i
dated December 19, 1995, the NRC staff has received and reviewed the results 1

of the Chemical Composition testing preformed at the National Institute of !
Standards and Technology (NIST). The staff is in the pracess of preparing a
Director's Decision which will respond to each aspert of your petition.

i

I will inform you if there is any change to the status of your petition. If
you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-3473.

Sincerely, |
Original signed tiy:

Alexander W. Dromerick, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor. Regulation |
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Mr. Paul Gunter, Director
ileactor Watchdog Project
Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1424 16th Street, NW, Suite 601-
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. William decamp, Jr.
Founding Trustee
Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch
P.O. Box 243
Island Heights, NJ 08732 '

Dear Messrs. Gunter and decamp:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with an update on the status of
your Section 2.206 petition dated December 8, 1994. Since my last letter
dated December 19, 1995, the NRC staff has received and reviewed the results
of the Chemical Composition testing preformed at the National Institute of
Standards and Technology (NIST). The staff is in the process of preparing a
Director's Decision which will respond to each aspect of your petition.

I will inform you if there is any change to the status of your petition. If
you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-3473.

]
Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Alexander W. Dromerick, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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1 t UNITED STATESa
g j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

& WASHINGTON, D.C. 20066 4 001

\,*****/
February 13, 1996

Mr. Paul Gunter, Director
Reactor Watchdog Project
Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1424 16th Street, NW, Suite 601
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. William decamp, Jr.
Founding Trustee
Oyster Creek Nuclear Watch
P.O. Box 243 ,

i

Island Heights, NJ 08732
i

Dear Messrs. Gunter ard decamp:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with an update on the status of
your Section 2.206 petition dated December 8, 1994. Since my last letter
dated December 19, 1995, the NRC staff has received and reviewed the results
of the Chemical Composition testing preformed at the National Institute of
Standards and Technology (NIST). The staff is in the process of preparing a
Director's Decision which will respond to each aspect of your petition.

I will inform you if there is any change to the status of your petition. If
you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-3473.

Sincerely,

f &
Alex der W. Dromerick, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate I-2

Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ - .


